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TO:  Mayor Robert E. Simison 

  Members of the City Council  

 

FROM: Laurelei McVey, PW Director 

  Dave Tiede, IT Director 

  

DATE: 10/19/22 

 

SUBJECT: BUDGET AMENDMENT FOR FY2023 IN THE AMOUNT OF $181,000 FOR 

SCADA SYSTEM SECURITY UPGRADES.   

 

 

 I. RECOMMENDED ACTION 

A.    Move to:  

1.  Approve the SCADA System Security Upgrades Budget Amendment for $181,000.  

2. Authorize the Mayor to sign the amendment. 

 

 II. DEPARTMENT CONTACT PERSONS 

   

Laurelei McVey, Director of Public Works   208-985-1259 

Dave Tiede, Director of Information Technology  208-489-0496 

 

  

 III. DESCRIPTION 

 

A. Background 

This project would fund the needed equipment and software that will allow the IT 

Department to isolate the City’s SCADA system from the main City system in the case 

of an emergency.  This would provide improved security for both the SCADA and City 

systems that aligns with current best practices for industrial control systems. 
            

B. Reason for Amendment  

This project was originally included in the early ARPA funding discussions and was not 

included in the preparation of the original FY23 budget.  Because ARPA funding was 

utilized for other projects, a budget amendment is needed to begin work on this project.  

This project is currently included in the FY24 CFP requests; however, waiting until 

FY24 to begin work will leave the SCADA system open to higher risk for a longer period 

of time.  Additionally, current lead times are significant on many IT related items further 

driving the need to accelerate the funding to allow these long lead time items to be 

ordered.     
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